
THE RESIDENTIAL TRAFFIC ADMINISTRATION  PROGRAM
(RTAP) TASK FORCE

 IS INTERESTED IN YOU!   

NOTIFY STEPHANIE MARTIN BY EMAIL
(SMARTIN@BURKECENTRE.ORG),

 IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO JOIN THE COMMITTEE OR INTERESTED
IN HOLDING A CHAIR OR SECRETARY POSITION BY NOON ON

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 6, 2023. 

THE INTERESTED CANDIDATES ARE LISTED BELOW, IN THE
ABSENCE OF ADDITIONAL NOTICES OF INTEREST,  THE

COMMITTEE WILL  FORMALLY APPOINT EACH CANDIATE TO
THEIR POSITIONS AT THE NEXT MEETING. 

 THE CURRENT CANDIDATES ARE:
KAREN COAD - CHAIR

KRISTIN BOWMAN - CO-CHAIR
CHRIS TOWNSEND - SECRETARY

CALLING 
ALL

VOLUNTEERS

RTAP TASK FORCE

THE  NEXT  MEETING  DATE  IS 
DECEMBER 7, 2023  AT  7:00 PM


